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Pembroke Meadows Civic League 
General Membership Meeting  

May 15, 2014 
 

Donna Price called the meeting to order, and asked for a motion to approve the 

Minutes from the April meeting.  A motion was made and the members voted to 
accept the Minutes.  Probably because there was no e-mail reminder about the 
meeting, attendance tonight was very sparse. 

 
We had some teen visitors who were completing a civic project for school.  

Donna told them the names of the civic league officers.  She told them that Clif 
Furedy posts the meeting minutes to the web and sends an e-mail saying that 
the minutes have been posted.   

 
Carol Moore gave the Treasurer’s Report, as follows: 

 Checking account - $1,955.85 

 Money Market account - $12,396.74 

 Total - $14,352.59 

 We purchased picnic tables and loungers for the pool.  This purchase 

came to about $8,000. 

 Income from the cell tower has increased slightly. 

o Donna explained to the students about the cell phone tower.  The 
income allows us to be very generous to the pool.  We have had the 

cell tower for about 6 years.  In addition to paying for 
improvements to the pool, money from the tower paid for a new 

gazebo.  It also allows us to pay someone to cut the grass on the 
median, May through September.  

Newsletter: 

 The newsletter should be on our doors this weekend.  For the students’ 
benefit, Donna explained that we put out a newsletter about nine times a 

year, January through May and then a mid-summer edition. 
 

Garden Club Report: 

 Carol reported that work has been done at the pool, and we are awaiting 

the delivery of mulch. 
 
Clif asked if anybody saw a message from Jim Hall about the newsletter being 

available.  No one saw it. 
 
Donna told the students we have a Pet Lost and Found, and it has been very 

effective.  Jerry Richter who manages that also has a box turtle habitat in her 
backyard. 
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Lakes and Waterways: 

 Saturday, June 7 from 9 to 12 is Clean the Bay Day.  Our area consists 

only of lakes and waterways adjacent to our neighborhood.  Jeff Brown is 
now the captain for our area.  The newsletter will show the various area 

coordinators. 

 Volunteers cleared out the Lake Meadows drain. 

 If you are unable to help on June 7, you may get an orange bag and do it 
early in the week. 

 There has been a report of poison ivy along the dam pathway. 
 

National Night Out: 

 Donna has sent an invitation to the Third Precinct.  She is also going to 

invite the Fire Department clown. 
 

Mike Moore needs some input about future speakers for our meetings.  Jim 
Willenbrink suggested someone to talk about the new flood zones. 
 

There being no additional business, Donna adjourned the meeting at 7:38 p.m. 
 

      Respectfully submitted, 
 

       
 

      Barbara Amos 
 


